
Manatee News
For Riviera Families ~ August 10, 2020

It's Almost Time
It's almost time to start back to school, a day we have looked forward to for many months!

If you have not completed registration paperwork and �nalized how your student will learn next
year (face to face or eLearning), please come to the front o�ce tomorrow to do so. We are in
the �nal stages of planning classrooms and must have your student registered and know
which option you are participating in ASAP.

Our teachers returned today and are busy preparing their classrooms. We spent our morning
going over our Riviera Reopening Plan and are eager to begin the new school year! We have
many measures in place to keep your students safe. You will see some pics of our
preparations below. We will share more soon!

Again, if you haven't come in to �nalize registration and let us know which learning option your
student will do for the start of the year, please come to the front o�ce tomorrow.

Thanks,
Mrs. Myers

Who is my child's teacher?
Teachers will reach out to families next week to introduce themselves. If you do not hear from
your child's teacher by next Wednesday, August 19th, please call the front o�ce.

Supply Drop off 1st-6th grade for Face to Face Students
August 14th from 12pm-2:30pm

You may drop off school supplies and we will ensure it gets to your child's classroom. Any
supplies not dropped off on the 14th will need to be brought on the �rst day of school.

My child is eLearning, now what?



Classrooms
Desks in rooms are spaced to
ensure as much distance as
possible.

Front Office
Social distancing stickers on
the �oor indicate where to
stand when in the front o�ce to
ensure social distancing.

Spacing in
Hallways
Spacing to indicate 6 ft. are in
each hallway to ensure
students are able to social
distance.

Cafeteria
Students will sit 6 ft apart in the
cafeteria while eating.

Floor Decals in
Cafeteria
Spacing on the �oor will show
students where to stand when
waiting in the cafe line.

Spacing in
Classroom

The eLearning teacher will reach out to you next week. They will have a virtual meet the
teacher/how to prepare for the �rst day of school session prior to the start of school. The
teacher will let you know when and how to access this when they call.

We have a limited number of devices we are able to give some families. If we are able to
provide your family a device, you will be noti�ed later this week.

Virtual Meet and Greet
Because families cannot come on campus to meet the teacher, we will have a virtual meet and
greet with the teacher next week. Your child's teacher will let you know when this is and how
to access it when they call you introducing themselves.
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